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PIGEON POST 
DECEMBER 
• Wed 5 ~ P&C meeting ~ 

7pm 

• Wed 12 ~ Year 6 Day 
Out 

• Mon 17 ~ Yr 6 
Graduation 

• Tues 18 ~ Celebration of 
Learning 

• Wed 19 ~ Last day of 
school for 2018 

2019 
• Mon 28 Jan ~ PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

• Tues 29 ~ Staff 
Development Day ~ NO 
STUDENTS 

• Wed 30 ~ Years 1-6 
STUDENTS RETURN 

• Mon 4 FEB ~ Kindy 
BEGIN 

Giving back to others

https://www.facebook.com/therunbeyondproject/  

It was such an honour for me to present a cheque (seen in 
above right photo) for $3,100 to David Criniti, founder of 
the Run Beyond Project, last Sunday. 

The Run Beyond Project is an experiential program that 
supports young people as they work towards the 
accomplishment of a challenging but achievable Goal Event, 
which ranges from a 10km fun run, to a half-marathon in 
distance. 

 https://therunbeyondproject.com  

The Belle Property BALMAIN FUN RUN is our school’s major 
fundraising event, but it is so important that we also give 
back to a worthy charity close to our hearts - this year it’s the 
Run Beyond Project. In the past couple of years, we have 
made contributions to the Chris O’Brien Lifehouse, as well as 
to Batten Disease Support and Research Association. 

Immensely proud of our supportive community…thank you 
so much for your generosity! 

Maria Lambos ~ Principal

https://www.facebook.com/therunbeyondproject/
https://therunbeyondproject.com
https://www.facebook.com/therunbeyondproject/
https://therunbeyondproject.com
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School Calendar
TERM 4 @ BPS

WEEK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SAT/SUN

7
26 Nov 27 Nov 28 Nov 29 Nov 30 Nov 

Canteen

8
3 Dec 4 Dec 5 Dec 

7pm - P&C 
meeting

6 Dec 7 Dec 
Canteen

9
10 Dec 
Mock High 
School Day

11 Dec 
Mock High 
School Day

12 Dec 
Year 6 Day 
Out

13 Dec 14 Dec 
Last P&C 
Canteen

15 Dec 
Canteen 
Volunteers’ 
Thank You 
party

10
17 Dec 
Year 6 
Graduation

18 Dec 
Celebration 
of Learning 

19 Dec 
Last day of 
school

BPS 
event

P&C 
event

You may have started 
to notice a few 
students in the new 
uniform around the 
school now.  

For those of you 
wanting to order 
uniform items, online 
ordering is now 
available with 
payment via credit 
card or bank transfer.  

The link is on the 
school website and if 
you go to the website 
and search 'Uniforms' 
you will find it.

NEW BPS UNIFORM 

The following link will assist:  

HTTPS://BALMAIN-P.SCHOOLS.NSW.GOV.AU/
ABOUT-OUR-SCHOOL/WHAT-WE-OFFER/

SCHOOL-UNIFORMS.HTML

https://balmain-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/what-we-offer/school-uniforms.html
https://balmain-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/what-we-offer/school-uniforms.html


Balmain Public School Volume 4 Issue 6 25 November 2018

Pigeon Post  �3

LEARN LIVE LEAD  
Awards 

K Crabs 
David T - excellence in all learning areas 
K Dugong  
Gerhard S - starting his story with a sizzling start! 
K Pufferfish  
Arwen J - displaying good citizenship by assisting others 
1/2 Blue Dragon 
Lina S - achieving high results from hard work and 
dedication in her maths 
1/2 Galapagos 
Olivia P - being so brave and singing beautifully in front 
of the whole school! 
1/2 Megalodon 
Elle Z - outstanding efforts in all areas 
1/2 Seahorse 
Micah C - his conscientious and dedicated approach to 
his work, always trying his best 
3/4 Flameback 
Lachlan R - his attentiveness and eagerness to improve in 
all areas of his learning! 
3/4 Krill 
Sarah H - always showing great collaboration and 
teamwork skills 
3/4 Turtles 
Henry C - his leadership, friendship and maturity shown 
to peers and teachers. Also his dedication to all learning 
areas. Excellent work Henry 
5/6 Coelacanth 
Toby C - posing interesting questions about how light 
behaves in space to guide his inquiry task 
5/6 Lasseter’s 
Finn W - demonstrating leadership in sport and Year 5 
group activities 
5/6 Tethya  
Connor C - working collaboratively with his peers in 
literacy rotations and extending their collective 
knowledge! 
5/6 Wahoo 
Bella T - her outstanding space probe work in science  
5/6 Yabby 
Keira C - her F2L spacecraft diorama 

POSITIVE 

PETE AWARDs 

go to: 

Georgie C KC 

Angus B 1/2M 

Laura B s 3/4K 

SAM N 5/6C

YOU CAN DO IT! 
Awards 

K Crabs 
Vivienne B N - her commitment to completing an entire 
book over several days 
K Dugong 
Jack S - knowing to stay calm and bounce back when 
faced with a difficult situation 
K Pufferfish  
Jordan G - persistence with her reading and sight word 
learning goals 
1/2 Blue Dragon 
Oliver B - hard work and dedication to improving his 
reading 
1/2 Galapagos 
Leo L - working hard to persist with tricky maths 
problems 
1/2 Megalodon 
Olivia P - working hard in resilience 
1/2 Seahorse 
Arabella S - her persistence and enthusiasm with all tasks 
3/4 Flameback 
Corey M - the improvement he has made in all areas of 
his learning! 
3/4 Krill 
Alex T - never giving up on a task 
3/4 Turtles 
Santi S - his persistence in English and spelling to see the 
great improvements across the board. Fantastic work, 
Santi 
5/6 Coelacanth 
Charlotte P - her positive and persistent attitude to 
learning and to helping others 
5/6 Lasseter’s 
Harry McL - demonstrating persistence in all facets of his 
learning  
5/6 Tethya  
Hannah B - taking ownership and making positive 
choices 
5/6 Wahoo 
Ned L - being inquisitive during classroom learning 
5/6 Yabby 
Mathilde L - her persistence in maths, creating a 
skeletal 3D object
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Date 

TICKETS NOW AVAILABLE ON FLEXI-SCHOOLS FOR THE PARENTS EVENING & 
PURCHASE OF KID’S INDIVIDUAL ARTWORKS  www.flexischools.com.au

an Artist
Spotlight on 

Ken Done has very
generously donated the
limited edition print
(pictured), December
Reef that will be
available in the silent
auction. Ken’s first solo
exhibition was held in
Sydney in 1980.
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Save 
The
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to be, or not to be… 

Guess which team came 2nd at the Theatre Sports Finals on Friday evening? 

Congrats!!!!
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Order your new school uniform items here...

NEW BPS UNIFORM 
If you need to try on items for size, or want to collect in person the 
uniform stall is open at the following times: 

8:30 - 9am Friday mornings during school term 

January 23rd 9 -10:30am (school holidays) 

January 29th 9:30 -11:30am (pupil free day) 

Anything ordered online during the school holidays can be collected on 
the 23rd or 29th January. During school term items will be delivered to 
your child's classroom on Friday's unless noted otherwise on your order 
form.  

The uniform stall is a P&C initiative and money raised from uniform sales 
goes back into the classroom. 

Any enquiries regarding the uniform please contact us on 
balmainpsuniforms@gmail.com    

WHAT TO DO WITH BROWN ITEMS? 
For those wondering what to do with brown uniform items, we have set 
up the following: 

Good quality items are still accepted at the Second Chance Uniform stall  

Worn / stained items can be taken to H&M or dropped in the H&M box in 
the office foyer. H&M first try and donate items for re-use and what can't 
be re-used is repurposed / recycled.  

Up until Dec 14th, we have also set up a donation box to send good quality 
items to Fiji for them to be used at a school there. They are needing logo 
hats, good quality shorts & t-shirts and any new school supplies you may 
wish to donate. Given the climate, they do not want donations of jumpers. 

https://balmain-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/what-we-offer/school-uniforms.html
mailto:balmainpsuniforms@gmail.com
mailto:balmainpsuniforms@gmail.com
https://balmain-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/what-we-offer/school-uniforms.html
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Expression of interest for 
MYOB Bookkeeper position 

at Eaton St Centre

Our Centre, is an independent, not for profit, community-based 
incorporated association providing before, after school and vacation 
care services at Balmain Public School

We are looking for someone with: 

• High attention to detail who is an experienced MYOB 
Bookkeeper. 

• Payroll, IAS, BAS and Superannuation processing experience 

• The ideal applicant would be a qualified accountant who is 
returning to work or looking for more child friendly hours

The role is permanent part time (2-3 days a week).  

If you are interested in this position then please send your resume to 
oneeatonstreet@gmail.com or speak to the Eaton St Treasurer on 
0401 991 612.  

A more detailed job description is available on request.

mailto:oneeatonstreet@gmail.com
mailto:oneeatonstreet@gmail.com
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Not returning to 
Balmain PS in 2019? 

We have begun the process of organising classes for 2019. To assist us 
with our planning, if your child is NOT returning to Balmain, (apart from 
current Year 6 students), please email the school, at 
balmainps@gmail.com with: 
Child’s full name, class NOT RETURNING in the subject line. 
Do you have a child, turning 5 on, or before 31 July 2019, that has yet to 
be enrolled for Kindergarten? Please contact the office on 9818 1177.  
Thank you.

mailto:balmainps@gmail.com
mailto:balmainps@gmail.com

